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RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific 

Power & Light Company, 

Dockets UE-230172 and UE-210852 (Consolidated) 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On March 17, 2023, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its currently 

effective Tariff WN U-76. The purpose of the filing is to increase rates and charges for 

electric service provided to customers in the state of Washington. On April 19, 2023, 

PacifiCorp filed with the Commission a replacement filing for approval of revisions to its 

currently effective Tariff WN U-76. 

On March 19, 2024, the Commission entered Order 08/06, Rejecting Tariff Sheets; 

Approving Settlement with Conditions; Authorizing and Requiring Compliance Filing (Final 

Order). The Final Order, among other things, required PacifiCorp to make a compliance 

filing to include all tariff sheets necessary and sufficient to effectuate the terms of Order 

08/06. 

On March 26, 2024, PacifiCorp submitted its revised tariff sheets with a stated effective date 

of April 3, 2024.  

On April 1, 2024, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket stating that it had 

reviewed the filing and believes that it complies with the requirements of Order 08/06. 

The Commission agrees that PacifiCorp’s filing complies with Order 08/06 and the tariff 

sheets as filed on March 26, 2024, will become effective as a matter of law on April 3, 2024.  

 

 

JEFF KILLIP 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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